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Anchorage Police Department
Press Release
July 16, 2013
Contact:  Dani Myren
APD Public Affairs
786-8699 Office

Subject:  Missing Person Wallace Wilkinson Dunn

Case Number:  13-30719

Anchorage Police are asking for the public’s assistance in locating 81-year-old Wallace Wilkinson Dunn.  Mr. Dunn was last seen attending a soccer game in the area of Waldron Lake on Thursday July 11th, 2013.  Mr. Dunn’s family believes he returned home that evening, then left his residence, located near the 6500 block of Lakeway Drive, sometime the following day; none of his relatives have seen or heard from him since.    

Mr. Dunn is described as a white male adult, approximately 5’7” and around 165 pounds.  He is bald, but sports a gray mustache and beard.  He may be driving a gray 1998 Ford F150, license plate 8676DR. 

Mr. Dunn had previously expressed plans to travel to his cabin in the Big Lake area, and while he has not been located at his property, he may be in the vicinity.

Anyone with information as to Mr. Dunn’s whereabouts is asked to contact APD at 786-8900.
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